
 

 

DATES 

October 
15th Premises, 
Personnel and Finance 
committee meetings 
from 1pm 
19th Individual photos 
22nd Halloween Discos 
 
Half Term 
26th – 30th October 
 
November 
2nd School closed  
6th Admissions 
meeting 9am 
10th Parents Evening 
11th Parents Evening 
14th St Austell 
torchlight carnival 
 
 

December 
2nd Governors 
meeting 5pm 
4th Admissions 
meeting 9am 
16th Christmas lunch 
18th last day of term. 
 
January 
4th School closed 
5th School term starts 
8th Admissions 
meeting 9am 
14th Parent Forum 
3.30 and 6.00pm 
 
February 
Half Term 
15th  – 19th February 
 
22nd School closed to 
pupils 
 
March 
25th Last day of term. 
 
April 
11th Return to school 
 
July 
22nd Last day of term 
 
 
 
 

                                                                               
                             9th October 2015 
STAR PUPILS 
Congratulations to Noah, Cain, Jordan, Alfie, Mauricio, Oliver, Gabrielle, Summer and Alfie 
who are our star pupils this week. 
 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
 
Thank you to Year 4 who led our Harvest 
Festival assembly this week.   The school 
heard about the importance of healthy 
eating and how fortunate we are. Here are 
Year 4 surrounding some of the donations 
received which we will pass onto the St 
Austell Foodbank. 
 
 

FOPS ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
The AGM took place on Tuesday. The minutes of the meeting are attached for you. Thank 
you to Karen Hearn who stood down after many years as Chair. The new committee 
details are in the attached minutes along with details of the first event – the Halloween 
Disco.  
 

PARENTS EVENING BOOKINGS 
This year we will be using e schools to book appointments for Parent’s Evenings. Today 
your child will be bringing home a reminder of your login to e-schools. The booking system 
will be live from Monday 19th October but I would advise that you check you can login 
over the forthcoming week. If you have any problems please contact the school office 
who will be happy to help.  
 

PARENT GOVERNOR VACANCY 
Just a reminder that the nominations for the parent governor vacancy must be received in 
school by Friday 16th October.  
 

48 HOURS ABSENCE 
A reminder that if your child has had sickness or diarrhoea they should not return to 
school for 48 hours. This is to help ensure that everyone else in school is not affected.  
 
FOPS 100 CLUB SEPTEMBER WINNERS 
1st: J Tyrrell, 2nd: R Proctor,   3rd: D 
Watson. Thank you for your support. 
 
ATTENDANCE 
Well done to River Tamar, Year 6, who 
achieved 99% attendance last week.  
There were 216 pupils with 100% 
attendance last week.            
      
           Mrs D Tregellas 


